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April 26, 2007
	J. Robert Hunter
	David “Birny” Birnbaum

	Director of Insurance
	Executive Director

	Consumer Federation of America
	Center for Economic Justice

	1620 I Street NW, Suite 200
	12506 South First Street

	Washington, DC 20006
	Austin, TX 78704


RE:
Your Letter of March 19, 2007
Dear Mr. Hunter and Mr. Birnbaum:

Thank you for your correspondence of March 19, 2007 regarding catastrophe computer simulation modeling and the changes implemented by Risk Management Solutions (RMS).
While the decision to take a regulatory action against RMS, or the insurers using their modeled results in rate filings, will be up to each state to pursue based on its laws regarding the use of information provided by catastrophe modelers, it would seem that a coordinated effort might be beneficial. Therefore, I plan to refer this matter to the NAIC’s Property and Casualty Insurance (C) Committee. The experts on this committee will review the information you have provided and develop a plan of action. I plan to ask that the Committee hold a public hearing where the issues you raise can be vetted. In particular, I plan to ask the committee to consider the use of the five-year projection and to explore the status of the catastrophe modelers as regulated entities.
Thank you for taking the time to alert us to this important regulatory matter. I will provide you with an update once a plan of action has been developed.

Sincerely,

Walter Bell
President of the NAIC

Commissioner of Insurance

State of Alabama
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